
Leeds  United  to  visit
Tynecastle

Hearts  have  confirmed  that  their
final pre-season friendly will be
against  Leeds  United,  recently
relegated from the Premiership.
Leeds last visited Tynecastle almost 40 years ago and that
ended 0-0 and the clash against the English Championship club
is on Saturday, July 30 (3pm).

Hearts say more information on friendlies will be communicated
to fans in due course.
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